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WILTSHIRE PENSION FUND RISK REGISTER

Purpose of the Report

1. The purpose of this report is to update the Board in relation to changes to the Fund’s Risk 
Register (see Appendix).

Background 

2. The Committee approved a Risk Register for the Wiltshire Pension Fund at its meeting 
on 12 May 2009.  Members requested that the highlights, particularly upward/downward 
movements in individual risks, be reported back to the Board and Committee on a 
quarterly basis.

Key Considerations for the Committee / Risk Assessment

3. The significance of risks is measured by interaction of the likelihood of occurrence 
(likelihood) and the potential impact of such an occurrence (impact).  This register uses 
the Council’s standard “4x4” approach, which produces a risk status of Red, Amber or 
Green (RAG).

4. There has been no changes to the risk categories or levels since the last meeting

5. One remaining red risk remains: PEN020: Pooling of LGPS assets. 

6. Work continues to mitigate where possible the risks above along with the other remaining 
medium risks highlighted on the risk register. 

Financial Implications

7. No, direct implications.

Legal Implications

8. There are no known implications from the proposals.

Environmental Impacts of the Proposals

9. There is no known environmental impact of this report.

Safeguarding Considerations/Public Health Implications/Equalities Impact

10. There are no known implications at this time.

Proposals

11. The Board is asked to note the attached Risk Register and measures being taken to 
mitigate risks.
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